
CIRCULAR LETTER 425 – APRIL

TO:  Members of the Bureau

FROM:  Donna Knepper

RE:  Wisconsin Ratemaking

The WCRB has been notified by several carriers that the Natio
Insurance (NCCI) has contacted them via letter requesting cove
specific policies.  The NCCI is stating that:  “The following inf
Wisconsin has the potential to have a significant impact on the

The NCCI was notified by the WCRB in a letter dated March 2
requests be discontinued, as the WCRB has responsibility for P
Wisconsin, as well as ratemaking.  In the future, if your compa
please forward these requests to my attention.
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